OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

The CalGang database serves a very important role in dealing with gang activity in
California. That said, in light of the recent findings by the California State Auditor, I
believe substantive improvements are clearly in order.

Consistent with that effort, I am signing AB 2298, which enacts protections for those
who—going forward—may be improperly included in the database.

Sincerely,

A Bpom

Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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